
Special Cycling Event Notice

Sunday 31 July 2022
Dear Residents and Business Owners, 

On 31 July, the Tweed will host the Cycle for Life, a free community 
event raising awareness of organ donation. Over the weekend we are 
expecting over 600 riders as well as spectators. 

We understand that sporting events such as the Cycle for Life can 
impact the regular flow of traffic and every effort is being made to 
consider individual circumstances and minimise inconvenience. 

Please be aware of the changes to traffic and parking to ensure we 
have the smallest impact and can deliver a secure and efficient event. 
We invite you to notify us of any concerns so we may make plans to 
accommodate your requirements.

Mike Crawley
Race Director, NXsports Community Foundation
02 8507 0796

Sunday 31 July
7.00am – 12.30pm

Shared Roads

Bells Blvd, Casuarina Way, Sutherland St, Viking St, McPhail Ave, 
Cudgen Rd, Duranbah Rd, Eviron Rd, Farrants Rd, Clothiers 
Creek Rd, Watty Bishop Rd, Round Mountain Rd, Kanes Rd, 
Reserve Creek Rd, Cudgera Creek Rd, Pottsville Rd, Tweed 
Valley Way, Stokers Rd, Bakers Rd, Kyogle Rd, Park Ave, N Arm 
Rd, Numinbah Rd, Queensland Rd, Cane Rd.


